MAY 1975

## West End News

The Brochure Committee of the West End Association has been organized to compose interesting information about our charming and unique neighborhood. This professional brochure will be used to acquaint new residents and inform present residents about our community. WE NEED YOUR HELP!

## Workers...Writers...Illustrators

If this brochure is to be effective, we desperately need:

- a) Historical gossip and anecdotes
- b) Old Documents
- c) Old photographs (can be copied and returned within two days
- d) Your suggestions

Please fill out the enclosed coupon on following page so you can be contacted.

A second goal of this committee is to create a West End Logo. This Logo will serve to identify West End beautification areas and restoration projects. A contest is now open for sketches for a West End Logo. All entries will be considered by the Board of Directors and a Logo will be unveiled at the June picnic.

The winner will receive local acclaim plus a party given in your honor. Submit all entries on or before June 15, 1975 to:

Ben C. Wilson
817 West End Boulevard
Winston-Salem, North Carolina
Phone.....727-1110

Sincerely,

Christy Maridson, Chair Person 722-6023

Name:	
Address:	
Bus. Phone: Home	Phone:
topication of require the	
☐ I would be willing to	serve on the Brochure Committee
☐ I would be willing to	help with writing of Brochure
□I have Photographs	
Other	TO: Jan Everest
	TO: Jan Everest 714 Manly Street Winston-Salem, N. C.

## FOR YOUR INFORMATION

## West End Association Officers and Directors 1975

President Vice President Secretary Treasurer	Thorns Craven	725-9832
<u>Directors</u>	C. Thomas Ross	725-7386 722-6023 722-2812